
 
 
March 24, 2020 
 

COVID-19 Updates 03/24/2020 
 

PASCAGOULA, MISSISSIPPI –  
 

 The Utilities Department employee that was symptomatic tested negative for COVID-19. With 
this encouraging news we will be opening the Utilities Department back up to employees next 
Monday (03/30) at 8:00 am, but will still be closed to the public.  

 City Hall will be opening back up to employees this Thursday (03/26) at 8:00 am, but City Hall 
will still be closed to the public. 

 We do not know the status of the Planning/Building employee because they have not been 
tested, but any status updates we receive will be provided to the public. As of right now the 
Planning/Building Department will still be closed to employees until April 6th. 
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For More Information, Contact: 
 

Michael Silverman 
City Manager 
City of Pascagoula 
Office: 228-938-6614 
Email:  msilverman@cityofpascagoula.com  
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